
Resolution by the Committee to hold the Meeting in public 

At the meeting of the Audit and Governance Committee held on the evening of 7 March 2019, the 

Committee debated whether to consider reports AG 01/19 and AG 02/19 relating to the outcome of 

the investigations of two complaints in private (Section 100(a) (4) of the Local Government Act 1972 

refers) or in public. 

The Committee resolved that the meeting on 7 March 2019 would be held in public and, therefore, 

the two investigatory reports and related appendices were published on the Council’s website on 8 

March 2019. 


